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It was lovely to welcome all the children back on Tuesday!  
 
The children have shown some amazing independence, focus and determination with all their 
work this week. 
 
They wrote about what they did during the holidays and then stood up to share their holiday 
news. It was great to see the children not only working on their writing but their listening and 
communication. 
 

Mrs Fiona Watford  

 


